
Limited  library  hours  on
April 9 in Douglas County
The Douglas County Public Library in Minden and Zephyr Cove
will close at noon on April 9 to salute their volunteers.

Approximately 120 volunteers assist the library on a yearly
basis.

The Minden library will re-open at 10am and the Zephyr Cove
library at 9am April 10.

For more information, call (775) 782.9841 or click here.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/03/limited-library-hours-on-april-9-in-douglas-county/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/03/limited-library-hours-on-april-9-in-douglas-county/
http://douglas.lib.nv.us/

